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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Ted Woodbury, W4LR
467 Crescent Drive

Melbourne, Fl.  32901

Dear Ted,
We appreciate all the support you gave us for the Hamfest.  Selling advanced tickets and getting the word out to your members really helped us.  We hope the banner on the web page helped bring people into your establishment and that maybe you made a few sales for yourself.  The new Hamfest chair will be in touch next summer about your selling tickets for us and once again we will put a banner on the web page to encourage people to come to Tedco to get their tickets.
Thank you for your part in making this a successful Hamfest.
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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